
                   
 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 23-06182024 
 
 
Issued to: All Channels  
 
Date:  June 18, 2024 
 
Subject: Juneteenth Holiday 

 
 

 
    FCM TPO will be closed on Wednesday, June 19th for the Juneteenth holiday. 
 
    The Lock Desk will be closed; however, pricing will be available on all products except    
    Jumbo. 
 
 
 

   Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 
 

We appreciate your business! 
 


